

## **Dodge-ball Club**

## Thursday 12.45 - 1.15pm

Dear Parent and Carer,

Chris Winton (Uni-Sport Coaching) will be continuing the lunchtime Dodge-ball Club in the Summer Term. The club is open to all Year 3-6 children and suitable indoor clothing, i.e. School PE Kit, is required.

There are 10 sessions during the Summer Term, starting **Thursday 4**<sup>th</sup> **May** and ending on **Thursday 13**<sup>th</sup> **July.** The cost will be £3.00 per session, totalling £30.00. Cheques made payable to "CW Sports Coaching" please.

Please hand your completed form and full payment to the school office between 8.30am on Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> March and 2.30pm on Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> March.

There are 16 places available which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

**Kind Regards** 

Chris Winton (07834992572 cwsportscoaching@live.co.uk)

**Uni-Sport Coaching** 

(1	۸/	S	ոո	rts
L'	vv		υU	בז וי

·		
Dodge-ball Club		
Child's nameYear		
Medical conditions		
Payment of £30.00 enclosed		
Cheque payable to "CWSportsCoaching"		